
Introducing 
LGBTQ+ 
Repro Rights

The North County LGBTQ 
Resource Center has 

officially launched the 
Reproductive Justice 

Project, a program geared 
towards raising awareness, 

advocacy support, and 
accompaniment services 

for our LGBTQ+ community 
members in all reproductive 

health related matters. 
Starting Fall of 2024, clients 

can request one-on-one 
case management support 

and accompaniment as 
they navigate intimate 

medical processes such as 
an abortion. Additionally, 
community members are 
encouraged to seek our 
program for advocacy 

support should they face 
barriers that complicate 

or deter them from 
realizing their reproductive 

healthcare needs.

Regardless of what generational group you are a part of, 
reproductive health impacts everyone in our community! 

From navigating hormone changes, making important 
decisions about whether and how you want to have and raise 
children, or detecting and preventing cancer in reproductive 

organs—our program intends to uplift your queer rights, 
needs, and bodily autonomy. 

We believe in our people’s rights and capacity to make informed 
and caring decisions about their reproductive health

Program Services:
 
•	 Focus Groups: invite us to your organization or community 

space to share the news about our program and conduct public 
surveys on how reproductive health impacts our daily lives. 

 • 	Request Accompaniment Service: email our Reproductive 
Rights Case Manager, Val Wood (she/her), or call us at  
760-994-1690. 

 • 	Request Advocacy Support: If you feel your rights or safety are 
not being respected when seeking reproductive healthcare, or if 
you have questions, please contact Simón Guzman or call  
760-994-1690.

 • 	Invite us to table: We’d love to share our program resources at 
your event. 

REMEMBER YOU ARE NOT ALONE 
Call the North County LGBTQ Resource Center at 760-994-1690 

or come talk to us in-person at: 

1919 APPLE STREET • OCEANSIDE, CA 92054 
(We are open Monday- Friday from 9:00am- 6:00pm.)


